Stroud District Council
c/o Planning Department
Ebley Mill

Ebley Wharf

Stroud

Glos

GL5 4UB

18.12.2018

Dear Sir/Madam
RE: STROUD LOCAL PLAN REVIEW

Land off Shakespeare Road Dursley Glos

Having studied the Local Strategy Pian we object to the development next to Ganzell Lane,
Shakespeare Road and Uley Road ( PS29 ) for the following reasons:-

1 With more traffic passing through Dursley the roads are already very congested.
2 There is a lack of services and infrastructure i.e. schools, doctors , dentists etc.

3 It would also spoil the views both short and long distances. It is a pastoral meadow within a
secluded valley which is also home to many species of wildlife.

4 There is a lack of industry and jobs which means people will need to commute to work.
5 There are other housing sites in Dursley currently being developed

6 Are there not brownfield sites that can be used?

The proposal was previously rejected so we appeal to you to again reject this proposal.

Yours faithfully




